
 

 

 
Tuesday 18th March 2025 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Non-Uniform Day, Comic Relief and Epilepsy Awareness   
 
We have a couple of important events coming up and would like to remind you of the 
details. 
 
This Friday, we will be holding a Non-Uniform Day in exchange for an Easter egg 
donation. This will also coincide with Comic Relief Day, so if you would like to make a 
donation towards this cause, please send it into school with your child. 
 
Additionally, on Wednesday 26th March, we will be supporting Epilepsy Awareness 
Day. During PE lessons, children will take part in a range of activities in exchange for 
a small sponsorship donation. As part of the day, children are welcome to wear 
something purple alongside their school uniform to show their support. Please send 
any sponsorship donations into school with your child. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs G Reynolds 
Headteacher 
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